
From: Jonathan Luscomb
To: Katerina Skoundridakis
Subject: FW: Grant Application for Cooley"s Landing.
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 2:27:17 PM
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From: Jonathan Luscomb 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 2:25 PM
To: Katerina Skoundridakis <KaterinaS@fortlauderdale.gov>
Subject: FW: Grant Application for Cooley's Landing.

From: Greg Chavarria <GChavarria@fortlauderdale.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 12:35 PM
To: Laura Reece <LReece@fortlauderdale.gov>
Cc: Yvette Matthews <YMatthews@fortlauderdale.gov>; Jonathan Luscomb
<JLuscomb@fortlauderdale.gov>
Subject: RE: Grant Application for Cooley's Landing.

Yes I am. Please proceed.

Respectfully,

Greg Chavarria
City Manager
City of Fort Lauderdale, Florida

From: Laura Reece <LReece@fortlauderdale.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 9:45 AM
To: Greg Chavarria <GChavarria@fortlauderdale.gov>
Cc: Yvette Matthews <YMatthews@fortlauderdale.gov>; Jonathan Luscomb
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<JLuscomb@fortlauderdale.gov>
Subject: RE: Grant Application for Cooley's Landing.
 
Greg,
 
As we discussed on Friday, Jonathan reached out to FIND (see below). They are OK with us upwardly

adjusting the application until the 27th.
 
Are you OK with Jonathan increasing the grant amount approved on the pre-application and
resolution from $1 Million to $1.5 Million? This would mean an additional $250K General Fund
contribution from our grant match account.
 
If you are OK, we’ll work with Jonathan to draft a revised resolution to increase the amount as a
walk-on for Thursday.
 
Regards,
 
Laura
 

From: Jonathan Luscomb <JLuscomb@fortlauderdale.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 9:35 AM
To: Laura Reece <LReece@fortlauderdale.gov>
Cc: Yvette Matthews <YMatthews@fortlauderdale.gov>
Subject: FW: Grant Application for Cooley's Landing.
 
We can add to the grant, but the question is how? 
 

 

From: Janet Zimmerman <jzimmerman@aicw.org> 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 9:33 AM
To: Jonathan Luscomb <JLuscomb@fortlauderdale.gov>
Cc: Frank Gernert <fgernert@shmarinas.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL:CAUTION!]- RE: Grant Application for Cooley's Landing.
 
[::CAUTION!::] This email originated from outside The City of Fort Lauderdale.
Do Not Reply, click links, or open attachments from an unknown or suspicious origin. Confirm the email
address is from an expected source before taking action. 
Report any suspicious emails to spamadmin@fortlauderdale.gov
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For this year’s WAP grant requests, you have until March 27 at 4:30pm to make any $ increases in
the 2023 application.
 

From: Jonathan Luscomb <JLuscomb@fortlauderdale.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 9:05 AM
To: Janet Zimmerman <jzimmerman@aicw.org>
Cc: Frank Gernert <fgernert@shmarinas.com>
Subject: Grant Application for Cooley's Landing.
 
Hi Janet.
 
Is it possible to amend our application of $1M for the rebuilding of the Cooley’s Landing Marina? 
We would look to increase the amount requested.
 
Thanks
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